
Dear Residents,

The Msunduzi Municipality wishes to inform its residents and stakeholders that the Council Meeting of
the Newly Elected Councillors of the Msunduzi Municipality which was scheduled for Wednesday, 17
November 2021 has been postponed. The Council Meeting and the Inauguration of the new council,
will be held on:

DATE
TIME
VENUE

The council meeting will be streamed live on Msunduzi Municipality's Facebook page. 

Please note, only participants that have registered will be permitted into the venue. People who have
already registered to attend need not to re-register.

This gathering will be held in strict compliance with all relevant COVID-19 regulations.

Issued by City Manager M Khathide

PUBLIC NOTICE
INAUGURATION AND COUNCIL MEETING

: 22 November 2021
: 10h00
: Royal Show Grounds


